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February 8, 2018

TO: The City Council
RE: Donation — Crane Bench

Dear Councillors:

| respectfully request acceptance of a donation in the amount of $1,000.00 for a bench
to honor the six Crane Brothers (Alfred, Edward, Donald, Walter, Robert and Raymond)
for their service as veterans. The intended location of the bench will be on the Waltham

Common near the Circle of Remembrance

- Attached is a copy of a letter that was received from the donor, Kathy Hodge. The
Planning Director, Catherine Cagle, will be available to answer questions concerning

this request.

Sincerely,
Gy
WMCCanhy
JAM/ccb
Enclosures
cc:  Catherine Cagle
Kathy Hodge

610 Main Street ¢ Waltham, Massachusetts 02452 ¢ (781) 314-3100 ¢ Fax (781) 894-9581
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Kathy Hodge November 20, 2017

254 Rabbit Run

Wells, ME 04090

hodgewayland@yahoo.com RECEIVED
508-308-2228 "NV 22 207
PLANNING DEPARTMENT

Letter to City of Waltham Planning Department

Dear Mrs. Cagle,

| am sending the $1,000 donation for the bench honoring the six Crane Veteran Brothers. The
bench will be located on the Waltham Common near the Circle of Remembrance. For tracking
purposes, it was Check # 1555 written by Anthonino Arena.

Plaque:
Honoring Crane Veteran Brothers

Alfred, Edward, Donald, Walter, Robert and Raymond

| and the Crane Cousins anticipate working alongside the Planning Department staff for
approval on the plague and finalizing of the bench installation. Please advise on anything
further we need to assist on moving forward. Thanks for your time!

ity Myt

Kathy Hodge







